
             
 

 
Catholic School Athletic Association 

1949 Goldsmith Lane, Unit 101 Louisville, KY 40218 
456-2722 

  
 April 8, 2019 
 
            To all AD’s and Field Hockey Coordinators,      
                                                           

      CSAA Field Hockey practice/try-outs may begin on April 22nd.  Team registration must be completed by 
filling out the form available on the web site (www.loucsaa.org) in the Field Hockey page by April 15th.  

 
 We need facilities for our 8th and 6th grade leagues. The 8th and 6th grade field size is 100 yards long and 

60 yards wide (100x60). These fields must be no smaller than 90 yards long by 40 yards wide (90x40). If 
your parish is interested in hosting Field Hockey on any days of the week or weekends, please include 
this information on the registration form.  

 
 During the school year, we avoid playing on Wednesdays, so we don’t conflict with religious education 

classes. Because our field hockey season is played mostly after school is out, we may play on 
Wednesdays to get all games in during the month of June.  

 
 Any parish dropping a team will be responsible for the full franchise fee. Dropping teams causes 

schedules to be re-worked and greatly delays the game schedules being published on the web site and 
being available to coaches, parents and field managers. Please be pro active to ensure you have enough 
girls for the teams you enter in CSAA leagues.   

 
 Franchise fees for 8th and 6th grade divisions is $375.00 per team and 4th grade Division is 300.00 per        
     team.   

 
 A meeting for all Field Hockey coordinators and coaches will be scheduled as necessary in the CSAA 

office located at 1949 Goldsmith Lane, unit 101.  
 
 

 Sincerely, 
             
 Rick Arnold,  
 CSAA Executive Director 
 
 Jody Schaefer 
 CSAA Field Hockey Coordinator 


